To my GPD family,

I am writing to formally submit my resignation from the Greenfield
Police Department, effective August 31, 2025. This decision was not
made lightly, but it is one I believe is best for my health and my family.

[ am incredibly grateful for the years I have spent with GPD and proud
to have served this community. I am not pursuing another law
enforcement position, as I’ve chosen to take a new direction and begin a
complete career change.

I hope you can understand and support this decision. Thank you for the
unwavering support you’ve shown me and my family over the past four
years. I will always value the relationships and experiences I've gained
during my time here.

Wishing the department continued safety, strength, and success.

Sincerely,
Daniel Montgomery



